
Engineering Department 
 City of La Crosse 

 400 La Crosse Street 

  La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 

 608) 789-7505 

                           FAX (608) 789-8184 
 

     August 6, 2021                               
 
PROJECT:    FOREST HILLS GOLF COURSE 
  DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 
         

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the Forest Hills Golf Course 
   Drainage Improvements project:  
       

GERKE EXCAVATING, INC.   $137,355.94 
 TOMAH, WISCONSIN 
 
 A-1 EXCAVATING, INC.    $143,779.00     
 BLOOMER, WISCONSIN 
 
 MCCABE CONSTRUCTION   $163,163.00  

EAU CLAIRE, WISCONSIN 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for the Forest Hills Golf Course Drainage 
Improvements Project to Gerke Excavating, Inc. in the amount of $137,355.94. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
      Matthew A. Gallager, P.E. 
MG:mg     Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 


